School Council Minutes		
Date	October 3, 2016	
Attendance	Kristy Rice, Kristy Chamulke, Colette Lastwika, Fiona Nyuli, Shannon Blyth, Lisa Helsby, Kyla Norris, Nina Brown, Lisa Sweeney, Paula Kubicek, Rae Molzan	
Guests	None	
General Business		
Start Time	6:36 p.m.	
Aprroval of Agenda	Kristy Chamulke	
Chairperson's Report Kristy Chamulke	Volunteer sign up sheet and classroom contact lists were a success at the Welcome Back BBQ	
Committee Reports		
Hot Lunch Kristy Chamulke	Food vendors have been arranged and hot lunch order forms have been sent out	
Halloween Dance Nina Brown	 Pre sale of tickets are selling well Donation letter will go out asking for donations for the basket raffle Volunteers will be contacted to help with this event 	
New Business	None	
Unfinished Business		
Chapters Fundraiser Rae Molzan	Erica Odiobala has not yet determined a date for the Chapters fundraiser, further information to follow	
Alien In Line Skating Family Skate Night	• At our June 2016 meeting we discussed a family skate night to take place on December 21 at a cost of \$250. Students and their families would take part in this 2 hour event. Due to the busy time of the year School Council has decided to table the family skate night and revisit this idea at our January meeting. At that time we will decide if we will support having Alien In Line Skating back for the 17/18 school year and decide on the family skate night	
School Report Rae Molzan	 I've had a great first month here at St. Luke and have been getting to know the students by name Scott Walker, school chaplain, will be out to one of our Praise and Worship assemblies to spread the message of the district's theme Altar'd in Faith The board is supportive of our chapel initiative and it's location in the school School mass at OLPH will be held on Friday October 21 @ 9:30 a.m. celebrating the Feast of St. Luke, families are welcome to join us Catholic Education Sunday will be held at OLPH November 6 @ 8:30 a.m. Staff, students, and parents of St. Luke and Holy Spirit are welcome to attend There have been 3 fire drills and our evacuation times have improved from 54 seconds to 42 seconds to fully evacuate the building The Fire Marshall doesn't approve of the tall cloth IKEA lamps that were purchased for alternative seating, they need to remain unplugged. We may use them for decorating at events or possibly sell them back to parents. Power bars are being used in place of extension cords. Follow up visit Nov 1 	

Next Meeting	November 28, 2016 @ 6:30 p.m.
Adjournment	Adjourned by Shannon Blyth Time 7:51 p.m.